From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2011 4:46 PM
To: Hanlin, Debbie
Subject: FW: Bachelor of Arts in Music


From: Smith, Randy
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 11:39 AM
To: 'blatti.1@osu.edu'
Cc: Soave, Melissa; Smith, Randy; Jay Hobgood; 'James Cogdell'; Collier, Alexis; 'Mark Shanda'; 'Gustafson, Terry'; 'Valarie Williams'; Steinmetz, Joe; Mary Ellen Jenkins; Lawrence Krissek; 'leasure.13@osu.edu'; Myers, Brad (.7)
Subject: Bachelor of Arts in Music
Rick:
The proposal from the School of Music to revise the Bachelor of Arts in Music program, in response to the most recent accreditation report by the National Association of Schools of Music, was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on January 19, 2011. The Co-Chairs of the Council, Professors James Cogdell and Jay Hobgood, and I, as Vice Chair, reviewed and presented the proposal on your behalf.
No additional level of review/approval is required. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (June 2011).
This message represents my formal communication with you about this Council action. Please keep a copy for your file on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.
If you have any questions, please contact Professor Cogdell (cogdell.1@osu.edu) or me.
Randy
W. Randy Smith
Vice Provost for Academic Programs
